
 
NEWS FROM SOUTHPORT BRANCH 312 

 
 

Hello Everyone 

 

The Weather is much better at this present time.  We have had two 

meetings, one again at The Mount Hotel for lunch, not a full turn out of us 

all, then Joan invited us for Tea and Coffee and homemade cake in her 

new Summer house, which is lovely over looking the Orchard; the geese 

gaggling in the back ground and of course Teddy her dog  and Ian’s dog 

Tiffany  looking for nice treats.  Thank you Joan for a lovely afternoon.  We 

all put in Joans Lifeboat Tin for her Charity. 

 

Thanks to Myra for waiting on us all and bringing Margery and Allan with 

her as Allan isn’t driving anymore, but after laser treatment, he has sight 

coming back. 

 

We are looking to go to the Spitfire Pub for a meal before you get this 

letter.  Bobs had a fall, but home again and we missed him.  Also Edwina is 

home, but still not a hundred per cent.  Best wishes to them both. 

   

Sadly Margaret Sutton (Peter’s wife) has passed away.  Over the years if 

you sat by Margaret you always had a nice afternoon, she was good 

company and we miss her.  Peter is still meeting us and doing very well.  

Also Joan’s friend Beryl has passed away; when she came along as a guest 

she was friends with us all. 

  

 Best wishes, see you all soon. 

  

 Christine Nutter  

 01704 579868                           
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